

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

11th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS

The School Photographer will be visiting the school to take group class photos of the children on Friday 20th May 2022, including pre-school.

The class photographs will be available to purchase. Proofs will be sent home to view, approximately two weeks after the photography session.

Please note that children in Year 6 will be photographed as a class group and individually. The individual photographs will be used for a Year 6 leaver's booklet, which will be issued to each child in Year 6.

If you **DO NOT** want your child included in these photos, please complete the Photo Opt Out form, by clicking on the link below by Monday 16th May.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7cXzqZdYkCCZ246vAAaNPxgVi8m7DJPhQE5EC9RfPRURE9INUJJUUVZUjVRR0NWVkJPU1E2M1ROVC4u

All children will be included in the class photos, unless you have completed the opt out form.

Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and looks smart. If your child has PE that day, please can they bring in their sports kit so they can change.

Yours sincerely

Broknews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







Registered in England No. 8104111